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The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

| have reviewed the report from Mr. George R. Greene, Jr,, regarding an outstanding issue on his credit
report that required an explanation. | have received an appropriate response from Mr. Greene and we
feel the question has been answered satisfactorily. Mr. Greene has made a commitment to resolve this
issue therefore, we stand by this placement. Enclosed is a copy of his response to the outstanding issue.

If additional information is needed, please contact me at (803) 533-6106 or (803) 212-6056.

w.wz%w,%

John W. Matthews. Jr., Senator
Chairman of the Orangeburg County
Legislative Delegation

Sincerely,

JWM,JR.;ros

Enclosure




March 6, 2015

Senator John W. Matthews, Jr., Chairman
Orangeburg County Legislative Delegation
Post Office Drawer 9000

Orangeburg, South Carolina 29116-9000

Dear Senator:
I am in receipt of your letter dated March 2, 2015, informing me of two outstanding issues on my
credit report. I only see one: Santander. Santander and I came to an agreement, and all is well. 1

am enclosing the letter sent to Santander as further explanation of the circumstances of this
“voluntary repossession.”

If there is a second matter, it is not highlighted to my knowledge.

Other matters that are incorrect on the report include the following: Although I did live on Oak
Street, it was not 915 Oak, and I was living on Columbia Road in 2004, and I never lived in
Bamberg, SC.

I hope that this clears up the matter. I appreciate your confidence in me, and I am sorry for this

inconvenience.

Gedrge R. Greefie, Jr.

Sincerely yours,




St 4 Shritin der
March 23, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

I recently completed telephone verification for the “voluntary repossession” of my
motorhome. I am writing this letter to explain the reasons for this action and possibly
receive some consideration in this situation.

First, I sought help from your company and was told that I could not receive any
reduction of payment amount or a lower interest rate. Even though [ have made 70
payments, the debt is not clear until March 2027. I will be 90 years of age.

I -found that refinancing is impossible because the amount owed is more than twice the
value of the motorhome.

I really hate to do this because I love camping in my Discovery and because of what it
might do to our very good credit, but I have no choice. I am retired now and on a fixed
income; I cannot afford to pay $700/month on a recreational vehicle when I have
increased need for medical specialists and medicines. Presently, I am borrowing money

from my savings to make the payment. If it were to have a major problem, I could not
afford to make the repairs.

Thank you for your consideration of these reasons for the “voluntary repossession” as
you make decisions about this account.

Yours truly,

3

George R. Greene, Jr.



